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Healthy People. Healthy Communities

December 23, 2020

Mr. Bruce Braswell
Marsh Lumber Company
6™ Avenue

Pamplico, SC 29583

Re: Feasibility Study Report dated November 6, 2020
Marsh Lumber Company Site
Florence County
Voluntary Cleanup Contract 16-5858-RP
File #414343

Dear Mr. Braswell:

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (Department) has
reviewed and approves the Feasibility Study report. The next step in the process is the
Department will assemble a proposed plan for this site. Please feel free to contact me with
any questions or comments at (803) 898-0722 or at kuhnkm@dhec.sc.gov.

Sincerely,
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Kimberly Kuhn, Project Manager
State Voluntary Cleanup Program
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

Cc: Lucas Berresford, BLWM
Leigh Plummer, Pee Dee District EQC-Florence
Mr. Ed Henriques, P.G., S&ME, 8646 W. Market St., Suite 105, Greensboro, SC
27410
William Bumgarner, Marsh Furniture Company, P.O. Box 870, High Point, NC 27261
File #414343
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